
December
2020

THE CDP 
Sugarplums 
looked	FANTASTIC	in	their	virtual	parade		

debut	last	weekend	with	the		
RALEIGH	CHRISTMAS	PARADE!	

Tune	in	again	December	12th	to	see	their	Cary	
Parade	performance.	Details	coming	soon!	

HOLIDAY HOURS 
CDP will be CLOSED 

November 25th-29th 
December 19th-January 3rd 

Tuition  
Tuition is due December 1st and  

late after the 10th. Accounts must be paid IN 
FULL for recital costumes to be ordered. 

Please make sure your account information is 
up to date. All denied payments will be 

subject to a $35 fee.  
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?

Attention: Class of  
2021! LAST CALL! 
We would like each of our GRADUATING 
SENIORS to take part in our graduation 
compilation dance this year! Please email 
info@carydance.com to sign up. Your music 
and costume idea will be due to the office by 
December 1st - solos can be up to 45 
seconds in length and can be self or 
teacher choreographed.

We will also need the following from each 
of you (regardless of your solo choice): 
Senior Photo, first dance photo, college 
attending, and school you are graduating 
from.

CONGRATULATIONS,	
DANCERS!

mailto:info@carydance.com
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488


All month long, CDP will be collecting donations for local non-profit,  The Carying Place. 

Empowering homeless, working families in our community. 

Their work is truly inspiring. We hope you'll take some time to read about this organization with 
your family. 

CDP has been working hard to help support this organization since 2012. Typically, we collect donations at 
the dance studio November-December, and host a benefit show in early January, donating a portion of our 

ticket sales.  

Due to COVID constraints this season, we are not planning to host our usual CREATE show, but we ARE 
still excited to support The Carying Place by collecting donations at CDP. 

This year, to limit the exchange of physical goods, we will be collecting donation gift cards.  

We are requesting a gift card minimum of $10 from any of the following: 

Amazon, Walmart, Target, Gas Stations, Etc. 

Many of the families sponsored by the program are in need of school supplies. 

Please keep this in mind as you select your gift card donations. 

We are also requesting gift cards to treat a family of 4 to a meal from any of the following 
restaurants: 

Local fast food: McDonalds, Burger King, Bojangles, etc. 

Local fast casual: Chipotle, Brueggers, Panera, etc. 

Pizza Delivery 

Any local dessert shop 

Treating their family to dinner is a luxury many cannot afford. 

Please keep this in mind as you select your gift card donations. 

We will collect donations at the check-in table now through the Holiday break in December. If you choose 
to participate, please include your family name in the "from" portion of the card, so we can display your 

contribution on the Christmas tree in our window display.  

If you are looking for other ways to get involved with The Carying Place, we encourage you to check out 
this list of volunteer opportunities. Especially during these difficult times, we are fortunate to have 

the opportunity to pull our resources together and help other local families in our community in a big way. 

In the past, we have raised thousands in donations for these families -- let's show up BIG for them now! 

CDP DONATION COLLECTION 
for The Carying Place 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJXliNPDrEE
https://www.thecaryingplace.org/overview/
https://www.thecaryingplace.org/volunteer/


Mark your calendar!

a: 683-A Cary Towne Blvd. Cary, NC 27511                 e: info@carydance.com                   w: carydance.com                      p: 919.467.7040        

CDP	will	be	CLOSED	for	
the	holidays:	

Nov.	25th	-	29th	
Dec.	19th	-	Jan.	3rd	

Get	into	the	holiday	spirit	with	*VIRTUAL*	Parent	Observation	
Week	at	CDP	for	all	Recreational	Classes!	
Monday,	December	7th	-	Thursday,	December	10th	

		
To	keep	our	dance	family	as	safe	as	possible,	this	year	we	will	be	hosting	our	parent	

observation	week	through	ZOOM.	That’s	right,	this	week	we	will	be	inviting	family	members	
into	our	classrooms	VIRTUALLY!		

Classes	will	be	held	as	usually	scheduled	-	we	will	email	links	for	parents	to	join	us	each	day!	
		

We	are	so	excited	to	show	you	what	we’ve	been	working	on	this	year!

CDP	WILL	BE	CLOSED:	

Thanksgiving	-	Nov	25th-Nov	29th	
Winter	Break	-	Dec	19th-Jan	3rd	
Spring	Break	-	March	29th-April	4th	
Memorial	Day	-	May	31st	

OTHER	IMPORTANT	DATES:	

Cary	Christmas	Parade	-	Will	stream	December	
12th	from	2pm-4pm.	Details	coming	soon!	
Costume	Distribution	Week	-	March	2021		
Picture	Week	-	April	26th-May	1st	
In-House	Dress	Rehearsal	for	Spring	Recital	
Performance	-	May	2021	

You	will	receive	details	about	each	event	listed	as	
dates	approach.	

RECITAL	DATES:	

Company Recital: June 17th
Dress Rehearsal: June 18th
Recital Shows: June 19th

You	will	receive	details	about	each	
event	listed	as	dates	approach.

mailto:info@carydance.com

